
 

 

Tuesday 14th March 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As per our letter to you in January, we have been advised of new legislation from the 
DFE to be implemented by September 2023 around the minimum opening hours of 
school.  This will mean a change to our school start time.  We asked families to 
complete the form and indicate a preference of times: 
Option 1 : 8.30am – 3.00pm 
Option 2 : 8.45am -3.15pm 
 
The preferences were received from 167 families. 69% indicated a response for 
8.30am-3.00pm. 
 

 
From September 2023 these will be our school opening times. We will share more 
information about the school day, and how this will work when we arrange 
transition in the summer term but felt this information would help any early 
preparation. We will also inform Springfield breakfast and after school club. 
  
Please do hesitate to come and speak with us if you have any questions, thank you 
for your continued support. 

                         

Kirsty Hutchinson                                    Leanne Ruddock 
Executive Headteacher                          Head of School 


